

Providing Comprehensive Services for Homeopathic & Health Product Manufacturing

April 21, 2014

Itonis, Inc.

Attn: Mark Cheung, CEO/President 22951 Mill Creek Drive, Suite A

Laguna Hills, CA 92653 Phone: (949) 200-8887

Subject: Emesyl R&D/Production

Dear Mark,

On behalf of our entire organization, I would like to extend my apologies for the protracted and drawn out R&D process we encountered during the development of the Emesyl formula, much longer to develop a stable and effective formula than first estimated during our early planning meetings. We are happy to report that things are nearly wrapped up and we look forward to producing an excellent and revolutionary nasal spray for the relief of nausea symptoms.

As you know, we are in the final steps of helping Itonis get the product NDC registered with the FDA, and doing the final sourcing of the key unique ingredients we need to get a production run up on our filling line so that we can get some product delivered to you. We realize that this longer than expected delay has been frustrating, but sometimes there are setbacks and hurdles to overcome during the development of a pharmaceutical product – homeopathic or otherwise - that cannot be avoided. We look forward to rewarding the patience your organization has exhibited during this period by crafting an innovative formula for Itonis and its backers that can be a market leader for years to come.

I will be in close contact in the days and weeks ahead and work with you on a launch timeline and strategy. In the meantime, please accept the appreciation of the entire Oasis organization for your cooperation during this unforeseen delay. We look forward to strong sales in the months ahead as a reward for everyone involved!

Sincerely,

Darren Krein President & CEO